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Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com>

Avonmouth House 21/AP/4297 - Consultation Responses

12 messages

Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com> 14 February 2022 at 12:20
To: planning.applications@southwark.gov.uk
Cc: Elizabeth Woodall <ewoodall@hghconsulting.com>

Dear Sir/Madam 

I was wondering if you could please forward the statutory consultation responses regarding the above application to
me as they are not displaying online. I have contacted the case officer on this matter several times however, I have
had no response. 

I would be grateful if you could forward them to me as soon as possible. 

Kind regards

Lauren 


-- 


Lauren Manoharan
Assistant Planner

Planning, Environment &

Development


45 Welbeck Street, London W1G 8DZ

020 3409 7755|
07759 368 012

Follow updates on


hghconsulting.com
hgh Consulting is an Employee Owned Trust

Sign up to our news and commentary bulletin

Click here to subscribe


This message is intended for the addressee only and may contain private and confidential information or material which may be privileged. If this message has come to

you in error you must delete it immediately and should not copy it or show it to any other person. HGH Consulting is a trading style of Hepher Grincell Limited.

Registered in England & Wales: 9340687. Registered address: 45 Welbeck Street, London, W1G 8DZ.


Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com> 17 February 2022 at 12:23
To: planning.applications@southwark.gov.uk
Cc: Elizabeth Woodall <ewoodall@hghconsulting.com>

Dear Sir/Madam 

tel:07759%20368%20012
https://www.linkedin.com/company/hghconsulting/
https://twitter.com/hghconsulting
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Further to my previous email, please could you forward the statutory consultation responses to me as soon as
possible? 

Kind regards

Lauren 
[Quoted text hidden]

Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com> 2 March 2022 at 16:41
To: planning.applications@southwark.gov.uk
Cc: Elizabeth Woodall <ewoodall@hghconsulting.com>

Dear Sir/Madam 

Further to my previous email, it is crucial that we see these consultation responses. Please could you forward them to
me as soon as possible. 

Regards 

Lauren 
[Quoted text hidden]

Planning.Applications <Planning.Applications@southwark.gov.uk> 3 March 2022 at 15:07
To: Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com>

Thank you

 

I asked the case officer Tom Weaver to reply his your contact direct on this case.

 

Ian Ogden

Planning Support & Local Land Charges Manager

London Borough of Southwark

Planning & Growth

PO Box 64529

London

SE1P 5LX

Tel : 020 7525 5599 (direct)

Tel : 020 7525 5403 (between 10-4)

 

From: Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com>


Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 4:41 PM

To: Planning.Applications <Planning.Applications@southwark.gov.uk>

Cc: Elizabeth Woodall <ewoodall@hghconsulting.com>

Subject: Re: Avonmouth House 21/AP/4297 - Consultation Responses

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
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